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The 2020-21 Tinley Park vehicle sticker will be on sale beginning July 1. The Village will 
mail applications the last week in June, and residents can fill them out and send back to 
Village Hall to receive their stickers. 
 
Residents need only confirm or correct the vehicle and customer information on both 
sections of the application and mail the entire application with a check or money order 
to Tinley Park Village Hall, 16250 S. Oak Park Ave., Tinley Park, IL 60477. Residents can 
also drop off the application and payment in the drop box at Village Hall. 
 
Stickers will only be available by mail at first. On Aug. 3, stickers will also be available at 
Village Hall and the Tinley Park Police Department. However, the Village will strongly 
urge everyone to continue to mail in their applications and payment to Village Hall 
instead of coming in person, as this is the safest and easiest method to mitigate the 
spread of COVID-19. Please note that those paying in person will be required to stay six 
feet away from others, and wait times may occur. 
 
Residents turning 65 in 2020 can submit a copy of both sides of their current driver’s 
license to receive the senior citizen discount. One discounted sticker is allowed per 
driver’s license, and trucks are not included. 
 
Stickers should be displayed by October 1 and are valid through April 30, 2021. For more 
information, please call the Village Clerk’s office at (708) 444-5000. 


